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The festive season has arrived; many of you will be spending time resting with your families. We wish all the people of KwaZulu-Natal and all our 
visitors’ safe and peaceful holidays. 

As we conclude 2013 - we are saddened by road accidents which claimed lives of  innocent people and left families without breadwinners. In most of 
these accidents human error is the main cause.

We have decided to re-launch Operation Phezu’ kwabo. We aim to strengthen enforcement and deal harshly with those who undermine traffic laws. 
We have deployed members from RTI, SAPS, CUSTOMS and traffic officials from various municipalities across the province on our roads and 
communities, to fight road rules infringements and crime.

We urge all road users to be true ambassadors of our road safety anchor campaign, Operation valingozi.  Speak to your consciences; obey road rules 
to save lives. 

Through Operation Hlasela – we are declaring war against crime and criminals. All communities must unite and build their own crime fighting 
structures and work with the police to defend themselves against crime and criminals.

We wish you a happy and safe festive season. 

Obey the rules.

Don’t forget - Safety begins with you. 

“KWAZULU-NATALI - Alufakwa Lubuya Nesaphulamthetho!”


